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As of April 1, 2018

NOTICE TO CANADIAN AFFILIATES OF THE AMPTP AND CMPA MEMBER
COMPANIES SIGNATORY TO THE 2018 BRITISH COLUMBIA AND YUKON COUNCIL
OF FILM UNIONS MASTER AGREEMENT:

Re: Joint Health and Safety Committee

During the 2018 negotiations for a successor agreement to the 2015 Master Agreement, the parties
discussed additional methods of informing Employees of the names of individuals who serve on the
Joint Health and Safety Committee for a production beyond posting the names at the workplace. To
that end, the AMPTP and CMPA-BC recommend that when possible, Employers include the names
of the three (3) Shop Stewards who serve on the Joint Health and Safety Committee on the call sheet.

Please circulate this bulletin to the appropriate personnel in your production offices.
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